
 
 
December 1, 2022 

 

Dear Vending Products, 

 

Coca-Cola Canada Bottling Limited’s mission is to create a better future and deliver optimism by 
bringing sustainable value to our customers, consumers and communities. We continually look 
at different aspects of our business to determine how we can improve our operations to better 
enable us to achieve our mission. 
 
As a course of business, we will need to implement a cost change which will be effective on all 
shipments effective March 1st, 2022. This cost change is reflective of, but not bound to a 
multitude of factors.  
 
For any inquiries or support regarding this change, please contact your main point of contact at 
Coca-Cola Canada Bottling Limited. 
 
We appreciate your business and remain committed to helping you grow your beverage 
incidence and profits, through our brands, packages, promotions, and service programs.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Coca-Cola Canada Bottling Limited 
 
 


